American Academy of Family Practice CME Activities Approved for Meeting Vermont CME Requirements

The Board of Medical Practice voted to accept American Academy of Family Practice (AAFP) CME activities at their May, 7, 2025 meeting. Since 2011, when mandatory CME was established by a  change to Vermont law, the Board’s Rules have required AMA PRA Category 1 credit to satisfy the requirements. The Board decided to review that policy after receiving inquiries about AAFP activities during the 2024 renewal. This change will allow MD licensees to rely on AAFP credits when renewing their licenses near the end of the current licensing period in 2026. For anyone with questions about Vermont CME requirements for MDs, the best source of information is the Board's Administrative Rules. The Rules on CME begin on page 20. 
